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July 9, 2012

The Honorable Allison M. Macfarlane, Chairman
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Chairman Macfarlane:

On behalf of the Conference of Radiation Control Program Directors (CRCPD), I extend our
congratulations to you on your appointment as Chairman of the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission. We would also like to assure you and NRC of our continued assistance from a
state regulatory perspective as radioactive material, emergency planning, and radioactive
waste issues arise.

The CRCPD is a non-governmental professional organization that represents the state and
local radiation control programs in the United States. CRCPD’s mission is “to promote
consistency in addressing and resolving radiation protection issues, to encourage high
standards of quality in radiation protection programs, and to provide leadership in radiation
safety and education.” We do this by partnering with the federal agencies involved in
radiation protection, encouraging information exchange among the state and local programs,
and providing consensus model standards and guidance, with input from state and federal
agencies and other radiation experts.

Your interest in maintaining a dialogue and collaboration with CRCPD is very important to
us and 1s greatly appreciated. We look forward to working with you during your term as
Chairman.

Sincerely,

Earl Fordham, CHP
Chairperson

A Partnership Dedicated to Radiation Protection
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